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Knight’s News 
February 10,  2023                       ~Partnering with Families ~ Educating Christian Leaders ~ Building Futures on Christ ~ 

School Calendar 

02/17 Mid Winter Break– No 
School 
02/20 Mid Winter Break– No 
School 
02/24 Birds Of Prey visit 
03/7 Parent Teacher 
Conferences  
03/08 Half Day- 11AM Dismissal 
03/28 Spring Program  6:30PM 
 

 
Martin Bussing 
Unavailable 
Wednesday 02/15 PM 
Tuesday 02/21 AM & PM 
Wednesday 03/08  PM 
Friday 03/24 PM 
Friday 04/19 PM 

 
 
Hot Lunch 
Thursday 02/9 
Chicken Patty W/ Chips 
Wednesday 02/15  
Chicken Noodle Soup 
Wednesday 02/22 
Corn Dog  W/ Chips 
Friday 02/24 
Pizza w/Ice Cream  
 
 

Newsletter Information 
Deadline is 7 P.M. Wednesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
The Newsletter will be  
published biweekly 

 
 
269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 

 East Martin Christian School 

516 118th Avenue  ~   Martin, MI 49070 

Welcome Ziggy & Zaggy! 
Ziggy & Zaggy are anoles.  
They are part of the 5th & 6th  
grade science woodland  
ecosystem studies!  
There are 2 Centipedes hiding  
in there also. 
 
 
Valentines Day Party 
We will have our Valentines Day Party on Tuesday, February 14! The K-4th 
Grade students will be making bags for their valentines and having an ice 
cream social hour! Letters were sent home last week regarding Valentines, 
there are 26 K– 4th Grade students. In the past we have found it is easier for 
students if they leave the “To/For” part blank. It is often difficult for them to 
read their friend’s names. This way they can just pass them out to anyone and 
it goes really smooth.  

 
Birds Of Prey 
Our Birds Of Prey visit has been rescheduled to February 24th. The students 
are really looking forward to this!   
 

TRIP 
Please note, there will be no TRIP order placed on February 22. However, 
orders from the previous week will be ready for you to pick up.  
 

Wild Game Dinner – Saturday, February 4 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Wild Game Dinner! The night was a 
huge success. We are so grateful for the continued support from our 
volunteers and donors.  

 



 
A Look Inside The Classroom!  
Students have been busy these last couple weeks, take a look at what they’ve been up to! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Extra Credit Opportunity 
Music students have the opportunity to earn extra credit for attending a band concert!  
 
“River Cities Concert Band is performing at Plainwell High School Auditorium on Sunday, February 26 at 3PM. 
Admission by free will donation.” 


